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COMMANDERôS CORNER 

 

I want to thank everyone who 

came out Sunday, November 

10, to help celebrate Veterans 

Day and the Post Birthday.  I 

do not remember a turn out 

like that since I have been a 

member.  We have some very 

good cooks who are hiding.  

The Pot Luck was extremely 

good.  A thanks to the men 

who manned the outdoor 

grill.  

 

The next morning, which was Veterans Day, we went 

to Jefferson Academy.  The weather was terrible but 

the Postôs largest assembly showed up.  Our presenta-

tion went well as always.  I was then called up to re-

ceive a Certificate of appreciation from Jefferson 

Academy to the Post, for our support for the past 

years.  We have not only participated in their celebra-

tion of Veterans Day, but this year we donated funds 

for a variety of plants for an area West of the school, 

which they had to make safe drainage for all the run-

off water, for the students to be safe in the winter. 

 

Those at Jefferson Academy saw some bricks which 

will be placed in the area West of the school.  We no-

ticed that one of our bricks had a spelling error.  I 

have talked to the schoolsô Facility Manager and have 

been assured that this will be corrected. 

 

The previous part of this message has been has been 

about the past months activities.  Now letôs look at 

this month. 

 

We have a fantastic holiday season coming up.  This 

season has a lot of special meaning for many people.  

Even if you donôt agree with them, please respect 

their feelings. 

 

Please be safe this season.  We want to see you after 

Christmas and the New Year as safe and healthy as 

YOU are today. 

 

Remember to keep our service men and women in 

your thoughts and prayers, especially those in harmsô 

way. 

 

Chuck Blay, Commander   

 

AUXILIARY  

 
Showing our gratitude to our hard-working volunteers 

is the least we can do. Offering a little food and some 

joe to say thanks for all that you do. We know the 

remodel process has not been easy but staying posi-

tive and giving is the only way to go. Thanks to the 

Legion for supplying the coffee, Mr. First Lady (Dave 

Honeyman) for helping purchase and making some of 

the food when you could, Carol for purchasing the 

donuts, Karrie and Cindy for supplying the donuts to 

the volunteers, Diane offering to make breakfast for 

one of the mornings, prepare the food to not being 

able to serve the food due to a snow storm and then 

committing to do it again when the volunteers are 

back up running again. Thank you, Diane and Cindy, 

for finally being able to make a wonderful breakfast 

for those volunteers. I am in ñAWEò of the devotion 

of the volunteers to get this big project done. Giving 

thanks with small things goes a long way. 

 

Speaking of makeovers, the Womanôs restroom got 

some much-needed attention this past month. It was 

not the easiest paint job ever, but we came together to 
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get the job done. We must first thank again our won-

derful SAL for supporting Auxiliary as always by giv-

ing us the money to do this project. Big thanks to 

Laura, Sue, Diane and Mr. First Lady for all your hard 

work and having my back with this project. In the end, 

it looks great and cleaner than ever. With some of the 

leftover paint we are now moving on to the hallway 

going into the restrooms to give it the attention it 

needs. 

 

As we are getting ready for year end, we look back at 

all our accomplishments this past year and are thankful 

for your support. May everyoneôs holidays be merry 

and bright. 

 

Stacey Honeyman, Auxiliary President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAL  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SQUADRON  
 

SAL next meeting will be on December 12th 6 PM. 

All members are welcome to attend. Please remember 

all renewals are due before January 1st 2020. New 

door cards will be issued when dues are paid up to 

date. The remodel of front bar area should be com-

pleted by end of the month. Thank You all for your 

support and patience.  

 

December 8th is the childrenôs hospital toy run. We 

are looking for donations and riders. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

 Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 
Mark: 3:35 

 

The will of God is contained in the great command-

ment: 

To love God and our neighbors.  

By love we become not only sisters and brothers of 

Jesus but sisters and brothers to all people.  

 

Michael Mcinerney,  SAL Chaplain 

 

JANETS CORNER 

 
The holidays are coming soon!  We are close to having 

our Grand Opening of the front bar.  Just a few more 

things to finish.  Watch your emails or give us a 

call.  We are starting our dinners again and the kitchen 

will be open starting this month.  Tuesday night din-

ners will start on December 3rd at 6:00.  Burger night 

will be on Wednesday, December 4th and Friday night 

steak dinners will start on Friday, December 6th.   

Come in and see the new bar and have a good dinner! 

  

On Christmas Eve the Post will be open from 12:00 

noon until 6:00 pm.  The Post will be closed all day on 

Christmas day so all of our volunteers can enjoy the 

day with their families. 

  

Just one request for everyone.  If you are planning any 

kind of event in either the front or the back hall, please 

let me know ahead of time. December is a busy month 

and I donôt want to double-book anyone.  Thanks 

  

Walt and I would like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Donôt forget our 

veterans and those active in the military. Keep them in 

your prayers.. 

 

Janet Lee, Club Manager 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SAL BINGO 

December 14th & 28th  
Come out and support our SAL charitiesðAmerican 

Legion Child Welfare Foundation, Fisher House Foun-

dation, Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund, and Adaptive 

Sports Center. Bingo is held on every second and 

fourth Saturday of the Month at Post 11-11 beginning 

at 6:00 PM.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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2019 Auxiliary Dinner Fundraiser at Spero Winery on October 25, 2019.  

We had such a good time and raised $800 for our charities.  

Thank you everyone for coming! 
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